
 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF TEMPORARY ROAD CLOSURE 

Majlis Bandaraya Kuching Selatan (MBKS) wishes to inform the public that there will be 

a temporary road closure at King’s Commercial Centre (behind Emart, as indicated in the 

map below) on 26 March 2025, starting from 8.30am until work done.  

The road will be closed for the removal of trees by the Council (*if weather permits). 

Therefore, the public is advised to use an alternative route during the said operation. 

In the event of rain on the scheduled day, the work will be carried out on the following 

day, 27 March 2025. 

 

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. 

 

by Management of Majlis Bandaraya Kuching Selatan 

 

 

 

 





 


